
 

Champions Night Recap: 

The fifth annual Champions Night was a great success.  Eleven championship teams were honored on Dec. 14.  

Almost half of our teams won a league or MHSAA title in the past year.  This was one of the most successful 

year in CHS Athletics history.  There was a great crowd for the event.  In addition, Coach Mike Young was 

honored by the teams for his 40 years of coaching wrestling at Chelsea High School.  This is an event that we 

hope to grow and make better in the coming years. 

Winter Sports Success: 

Our winter sports season is off to a good start.  Our girls’ basketball team is 8-0 on the season and currently 

rated #5 in the state in division 2.  Our wrestling team finished second at our Kargel Classic on January 12.  In 

addition, our Competitive Cheer team hosted 22 teams in the second ever Bulldog Bash on January 16.  This 

sport continues to grow in participation.  We have added a middle school squad for this first time this winter. 

Upcoming Events: 

Our annual winter carnival basketball games are being held on February 8.  The girls’ varsity is at 530pm 

followed by the boys’ varsity against Lincoln High School.  Our home basketball games against rival Dexter is 

being held on February 14.  This also the evening of the annual softball spaghetti dinner fundraiser.  This will 

be held from 4-8pm in the high school commons. 

State Tournament Games: 

Wrestling will be competing in the state tournament starting with team districts at Pinckney on Feb. 7.  

Girls’ basketball will compete in the districts March 4 at Onsted.   

Boys’ basketball will compete in the districts at Adrian on February 25. 

Hockey regionals begin Feb. 25 at home at the Arctic Coliseum. 

Boys swim state meet is March 8-9 at Oakland University. 

Bowling regionals are Feb. 22 at New Boston Huron. 

Competitive Cheer competes in district play on Feb. 15 at Southgate Anderson. 
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